-- Name --
Ivana Radonjic

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
With the increase in inflation and stagnated (some even deflated) levels of employment, increasing the cost is
unacceptable. Ontario already has the highest pricing, and the infrastructure changes do not warrant an increase in

fares.



